
-Department of Environmental Quality

To protect, conserve and enhance the quality of Wyoming's
environment for the benefit of current and future generations.

Matthew H. Mead, Governor John Corra, Director

October 10, 2011

Mrs. Donna Wichers
Uranium One USA, Inc.
907 North Poplar Street, Suite 260
Casper, Wyoming, 82601

RE: Notice of Violation, Docket No. 4831-11, Permit 478, Uranium One USA, Inc.

Dear Mrs. Wichers:

Glenn Mooney and I of the Land Quality District III Office have reviewed the draft White Paper emailed
to District III on September 23, 2011, by Bill Kearney of your staff.

We have found the paper acceptable under terms of the Settlement Agreement accepted by the Director
on May 24, 2011. As part of the Settlement Agreement, Part 5, please submit a copy of the White Paper
to the Wyoming Mining Association (WMA) and furnish this office with a written copy of the transmittal
document.

Upon receipt of documentation, the White Paper has been distributed to the WMA, the WDEQ/DEQ will
return $10,000.00 of the penalty to Uranium One.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mark Rogaczewski at 307-675-5616.

Respectfully,

Ma~rk Roga~y'

District III Su i u r

cc: Cheye File
US Nuclear Regulatory Conmnission, Mail Stop T-7J8, Washington, DC 20555-0001
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